
Will Seniors graduate on time?
All seniors in the Class of 2020 who were in good standing and passing all of the required courses 
and competencies for graduation before schools closed on March 11 will graduate on time.

What is expected of Seniors for remote learning?
•	 Graduating seniors will be given the opportunity to engage in remote learning methods to 

make up competencies and earn a passing grade in a mandatory course(s) which is required for 
awarding a diploma by June 13.

•	 From April 13 - May 3, Seniors will be expected to have completed all of their competencies 
from the time in which school was closed on March 11.

•	 Students who are passing will be allowed to earn that grade and credit for the semester course.
•	 However, if a student with a D or above wishes to improve their grade, the student should 

contact the teacher by email by April 24. We ask that students copy a parent on the email.
•	 If a student has an F in a course, the student and parent will be contacted by the teacher via 

email. If the course is required to fulfill the Michigan Merit Curriculum, the teacher will copy the 
counselor and the assistant principal.

•	 If the student has an IEP or 504, the student will also need to copy their provider for the IEP. The 
teacher will determine what the student will do to improve the grade through an assessment of 
the student’s ability against essential competencies. A contract will be created for each student 
based on the individual situation with activities specific to the student’s current situation to 
provide grade improvement possibilities. These activities may include some of the learning 
opportunities provided by the district, or personalized assignments for the individual student.

What should I expect from teacher communication?
Teachers will respond to all emails from students or parents within one normal school day (Monday 
through Friday) to confirm receipt.

When should Senior work be completed by?
All student work must be completed and submitted to teachers by May 15. Second semester 
grades will be submitted for each senior by May 22.

Will Prom, Graduation, Senior All Night Party, Honors Convocation and Senior Walk take 
place as scheduled?
Not at this time. With the Executive Order form Gov. Whitmer we do not know when we will be able 
to schedule these celebrations. When we have more information and it is safe to reschedule, we 
will work on a plan to celebrate the Senior Class of 2020.
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